
1 
Road Safety Committee  2024/11/26 

  
 
 

11.3 

REPORT 7- 2024 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its seventh report for 2024 and recommends: 

RSC-0029-2024 

That the deputation by Dhruv Kapoor, Resident regarding concerns with car drivers using high 

beam lights on City roads be received.  

(RSC-0029-2024) 

 

RSC-0030-2024 

That the deputation by Erica Warsh, Project Leader Vision Zero and Alex Legrain, Project 

Leader Special Projects with respect to Collision Trends November 2024 be received.  

(RSC-0030-2024) 

 

RSC-0031-2024 

That the deputation by Catherine Nguyen-Pham, Communications Advisor with respect to 

Communications Environmental Scan be received.  

(RSC-0031-2024) 

 

RSC-0032-2024 

That the deputation by Rahul Mehta, Resident regarding the Mascot Concept be received for 

information.  

(RSC-0032-2024) 

 

RSC-0033-2024 

That the Slow Down Lawn Sign - Creative Options be referred to the Road Safety Promotional 

Subcommittee.  

(RSC-0033-2024) 

 

RSC-0034-2024 

That the memorandum dated November 19, 2024 from Erica Warsh, Vision Zero Program Lead 

regarding the Mascot Concept be refferred to the Road Safety Promotional Subcommittee. 

(RSC-0034-2024) 

 

 

 

 


